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Jean L. Kiddoo 
Brett P. Fercnchak 
jean.kiddoo@bingham.com 
brett.ferenchak@bingham.com 

July 15, 2013 

Via Email and Overnight Courier 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 
Attn: Filing Center 
550 Capitol Street, N.E. 
Suite 215 
Salem, OR 97301-2551 
puc.filingcenter@state.or.us 

Re: CP 1548, CP 1234: 
In re TNCI Operating Company LLC and Trans National Communications 
International, Inc. Application for Transfer of Certificate of Authority to 
Provide Telecommunications Services in Oregon as a Competitive Provider 

NOTICE OF CONSUMMATION 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

On behalf ofTNCI Operating Company LLC ("'I'NCI-OpCo"), this letter notifies the 
Commission that on June 21 , 2013 , TNCI-OpCo completed the acquisition ofthe 
Nebraska customers (including the customers ' contracts) and assets (including the 
Certificate) ofTrans National Communications International, Inc . (Debtor-In-Possession) 
("TNCI-DIP") as described in the above-referenced Application. As a result of the 
Transaction, TNCI-OpCo has initiated operations in Oregon pursuant to Order No.l3-234 
and TNCI-DIP no longer provides telecommunications services in Oregon. 

Questions or inquiries regarding any outstanding regulatory obligations ofTNCI-DIP 
should be directed to the following: 

Pamela Hesse, Controller 
Trans National Communications 

International, Inc. 
2 Charlesgate West 
Boston, MA 02215 
617-369-1096 (tel) 
617-369-1097 (fax) 
phesse@tnci i .com 
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Bruce E. Rogoff 
The Staten Group, Inc. 
2 Dukes Rd. 
Wellesley, MA 02481 
617-797-4553 (tel) 
772-325-8313 (fax) 
brogoff@statengroup.com 
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Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this filing. The signed original copy is 
being submitted separately Please date stamp the copy and return it in the envelope 
provided. Should you have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to 
contact Brett Ferenchak at 202-373-6697. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jean L. Kiddoo 
Brett P. Ferenchak 

Counsel for TNCI Operating Company LLC 
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